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Wednesday 10th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It is our pleasure to welcome you and the children back after what has hopefully been an enjoyable and restful Christmas break.  Until February 
half term, Year Five will be doing PE on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  Children will come into school wearing their PE uniform on PE days.  PE 
uniform must be worn on PE days and includes: trainers, black or navy joggers or shorts, a white t-shirt and a jumper or cardigan (or plain navy).  
No other colours, hoodies or sports kit is permitted and children will have to change into spare kit in school. Please can parents also make sure 
that earrings are removed on PE days. 
 
The Year Five children have been working hard since September.  Once again, to maximise their progress you can support your child at home by: 

• Listening to your child read 
• Supporting them to complete their homework 
• Testing them on their weekly spellings 
• Supporting them to learn their times tables 
• Help them to tell the time – including changing between 12 and 24-hour time. 

 
As normal, homework is to be brought into school or submitted on class dojo. 
 
Until Easter, the children will be exploring the following topics: 

 
 

Science: Materials, Forces    Geography: Biomes 
History: Vikings     RE: Christianity – Salvation, Methodism 
Computing: Vector Drawing    PE: Badminton and Hockey 
PSHE: Dreams and Goals, Healthy Me   D&T: Design and Make 
Art: Pointillism       
   

 

On Thursday 1st February, Skegness Grammar School will be coming into school at 1:30pm to deliver a presentation on the 11+. This presentation 
is for parents, carers and children by a member of Skegness Grammar School’s senior leadership team. Please consider any questions that you 
would like to ask.  
 
Thank you in advance for your support so far.  If you have any questions or queries, please contact us on ClassDojo or by emailing 
enquiries@magdalen.laat.co.uk. 

 
 

Kind regards and best wishes for the new year, 
 

Miss L Adams and Miss C Cheetham - Year Five Class Teachers 
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